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1. Comprehensive reports on the IAEA website
In addition to the past efforts to share information to the international society,
in order to strengthen such effort, the Government of Japan started to provide
to the IAEA comprehensive information regarding the events and highlights on
the progress related to recovery operations at Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power
Station (NPS).

2. Reports being provided to the international society
So far, the Government of Japan has provided this comprehensive report for
three times. These reports are available in the following site:

- First report (Dec 20, 2013)
http://www.iaea.org/newscenter/news/2013/recoveryoperations201213.pdf
- Second report (Feb 17, 2014)
http://www.iaea.org/newscenter/news/2014/infcirc_japan0214.pdf
- Third report (March 8, 2014)
http://www.iaea.org/newscenter/news/2014/infcirc_japan0314.pdf



3. IAEA’s assessment
Once provided to the IAEA, this information would be uploaded on the
IAEA’s webpage together with the IAEA’s assessment on the aspects
presented in the information. The following is the extract from the IAEA’s
assessment being uploaded in the website.
- (About marine monitoring) the IAEA considers the public is safe and

sees no reason why this should not continue to be the case in the
future.

- (About food safety) the food supply chain in Japan is safely under
control.

4. Relevant information
The URLs of the Ministry of Foreign Affair’s webpage as well as the 
webpage of Prime Minister of Japan and His Cabinet regarding this report 
remain the same as ones provided in the Ministry’s last notification.

• Ministry of Foreign Affairs:
http://www.mofa.go.jp/dns/inec/page18e_000038.html
• Prime Minister of Japan and His Cabinet:
http://www.kantei.go.jp/foreign/96_abe/decisions/2014/osensui_e.html


